
 

 

 

 

28-05-2024              Circular No : CST/CBSE/2024-25/04 

 

 

Dear Parents/Students,  

 

Greetings from Christ School CBSE, Bengaluru-29!  

 

We are delighted to welcome you and your child to our school community as we begin the new 

academic year 2024-25 for our Grade 1 students.  

The first day of school is fast approaching on Monday, 3rd June 2024. To ensure a smooth 

transition, classes on 3rd and 4th June will be held from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m., during which 

parents are kindly requested to drop off and pick up their children. Parents are requested to bring 

and submit all the textbooks and notebooks to their respective class teachers on these dates. 

Regular class timings, from 8:15 a.m. to 3:10 p.m., will begin on Wednesday, 5th June, and 

school bus services will also commence on this day to provide a convenient and safe journey for 

your child.  

We look forward to welcoming you and your child on the 3rd of June and to a wonderful year 

ahead filled with learning, growth, and memorable experiences. 

As we prepare for the new academic year, we would like to remind you of the following 

important Rules and Guidelines to ensure a smooth and successful start: 

 

1. Opening day essentials: Students are instructed NOT to carry all the books on the re-

opening day.  

 

2. Rainy Season Essentials: During the rainy season, students should bring necessary items 

such as raincoats, umbrellas, and waterproof bags to protect their belongings and stay 

dry. 

3. School Uniform: Students must wear the designated school uniform at all times. This 

promotes a sense of unity and discipline. 

4. Footwear: Black shoes should be worn with the regular uniform, and white canvas shoes 

are required for the house uniform. 

5. Dress Code: Fashionable dresses, body-hugging attire, sleeveless tops, and dresses above 

knee level are prohibited. Students should adhere to the school's modest and respectful 

dress standards. 

6. Personal Hygiene and Cleanliness: Students are expected to maintain high standards of 

personal hygiene and cleanliness. This includes regular bathing, clean uniforms, and 

trimmed nails. 

7. Prohibited Items: Electronic gadgets and costly/valuable items are NOT allowed in 

school. The school will not be responsible for any theft or loss of such items. 

 

 



 

 

 

ENTRY AND EXIT FOR STUDENTS:  

 

❖ Monday to Friday:  

Reporting time: 8.20 am (Through the Main Gate) and Dispersal time: 3.10 pm.  

❖ Saturdays will be half working day from 8.20 am to 11.30 am.  

❖ Second Saturday will be holiday.  

 

 

GUIDELINES TO THE PARENTS:  

 

As we approach the reopening of the new academic year, we would like to share some important 

guidelines to ensure a smooth and efficient start for everyone: 

 

1. Escorting Children to Classes: Parents are NOT allowed to escort their children to their 

classrooms. This helps foster independence and reduces congestion in the school 

corridors. 

 

2. Premises Protocol: Kindly avoid remaining on the school premises after drop and pick-

up of your ward. This ensures a secure and focused environment for our students. 

 

3. Transportation Recommendation: We strongly recommend using two-wheelers to 

drop off and pick-up your children to help alleviate traffic congestion around the school. 

 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in adhering to these guidelines, which are 

essential for maintaining a safe and orderly school environment. 

 

From Wednesday (05/06/2024) the school buses will ply at the regular time.  

 

 

 

 
With regards 

Christ School Office. 


